
DAISHINKU CORP.                 
July 29, 2025 

 

Notice Regarding Relocation of DAISHINKU (AMERICA) CORP. San Jose Office 
 
We are pleased to announce that our DAISHINKU (AMERICA) CORP. San Jose Office 
will be relocated as of August 1, 2025. The details are as follows: 
 
 
1. New Address 

3350 Scott Blvd., Bldg. 31, Suite 3102, Santa Clara, CA 95054 USA 
*There is no telephone or fax available. 

 
2. Date of business commencement at the new office 

Friday, August 1, 2025 
 
3. Reason for relocation 

Due to business expansion, our DAISHINKU (AMERICA) CORP. San Jose Office will 
be relocated to the above address. 

 


